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At Encompass Academy, our mission is "guiding 
students to bright futures." We are dedicated to 
supporting each student's growth and success 
through a well-rounded education and strong 
community collaboration. This newsletter will keep 
you updated on key events and opportunities as 
we work together to help our students thrive.

The Encompass FIRE
Encompass Scholars show the following qualities:

Fearlessness
Integrity
Resourcefulness
Endurance

Upcoming events
• 9/12/24 - Coffee with the Counselors at 7:30 
am
• 10/7/24-10/11/24 - Fall Break

The First Month
We want to express our gratitude to all of our 
families for the ongoing support during the 
start of the school year. After nearly a month of 
school, we are excited by how well our new 
students are settling in. Our returning students 
have done an amazing job welcoming them into 
the Encompass Academy culture with kindness 
and enthusiasm. Your support helps us create a 
positive learning environment, and we 
appreciate everything you do for your students.

Classroom Spotlight
In Ms. McEvoy's Environmental Science class, students are creating their 
own Bottle Biospheres—mini ecosystems that can support life. Each 
group designs a self-sustaining habitat using plants and/or animals, 
making sure it has everything needed to thrive. They will track how their 
biospheres change over time by taking weekly pictures and notes. This 
hands-on project helps students understand how ecosystems work and 
teaches important lessons about sustainability and caring for the 
environment.



Project 150

Project 150 Reno, located next door behind the 
Bridge Church, provides essential support to high 
school students, including food, clothing, and school 
supplies. They have been a great help to our 
students, ensuring they have what they need to 
succeed. If your student could benefit from their 
services, please sign up for an appointment using 
the QR code.

College & Career Events

1
TMCC welcomes you to visit their 
beautiful campus on the hill to learn 
about the educational opportunities 
we offer. Meet faculty, staff, and 
current TMCC students! Attendees 
will learn about academic programs, 
admissions requirements, financial 
aid and more. TMCC Day on the Hill 
will include a resource/college fair, 
campus tour, information sessions 
and lunch! RSVP with the QR code.

TMCC’s Day on the Hill 2
There will be a College Fair at the 
Reno-Sparks Convention Center 
on October 20th from 11:00 am to 
2:00 pm. This will be a great 
opportunity for you and your 
student to meet with colleges and 
learn about financial aid and 
scholarships available to them. 
Use the link on the flyer to RSVP.

WCSD College Fair

Adam Khan
Principal

Message from the Principal
As we embark on a new school year, I am thrilled to share that we are 
starting with a record number of students! It has been an exhilarating few 
weeks, filled with the energy and enthusiasm of our growing school 
community.

Our boys’ soccer and girls’ volleyball teams have already kicked off their 
seasons with remarkable spirit and determination. It’s inspiring to see our 
students not only excelling on the field but also showing up each day with a 
positive attitude and dedication to their studies.

As we continue this exciting journey, I want to emphasize the importance of 
support and engagement at home. Please take time to talk with your 
children about their schoolwork, ensuring they are staying on track and 
feeling supported. Additionally, make sure they are getting a good night’s 
sleep, arriving at school on time, and wearing their uniforms. These 
practices greatly contribute to their overall success and well-being.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in making this school 
year the best one yet. Here’s to a fantastic year ahead!


